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CITY OF ILAGAN, ISABELA – The Philippine Statistics 

Authority (PSA) – Isabela actively participated in the Job Fair 

spearheaded by the Public Employment Service Office (PESO) 

of the Provincial Government of Isabela on 01 August 2025, held 

at the Ground Floor of Queen Isabela Park, Provincial Capitol, 

City of Ilagan. 

The Job Fair was one of the province’s key initiatives to boost 

employment efforts and provide job seekers with access to a 

wide range of job opportunities.                                                            

Beyond recruitment, PSA–Isabela extended National ID 
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registration, issuance of National ID in paper form, and updating 

of demographic information. 

A total of 78 individuals were served by PSA–Isabela during the 

event—either as job seekers or as clients availing the agency’s 

services. 

This collaborative effort between the Provincial Government of 

Isabela and partner agencies like PSA–Isabela highlights the 

importance of inter-agency coordination in advancing inclusive 

employment and delivering essential services closer to the 

people. 

 
 
 
 
 
JULIUS M. EMPERADOR 
Chief Statistical Specialist 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


